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Ann Cole

From: Bart Fletcher
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 7:52 AM
To: Ann Cole

Cc: Braulio Baez; Chuck Hill; Marshall Willis; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks,; Andrew Maurey; Monica Brown; Patti
Daniel; Jennie Lingo; James McRoy; Paul Stalicup; Mary Anne Helton; Jennifer Crawford; Ralph
Jaeger, Commissioners Advisors

Subject: FW: Request of Oral Modification to ltem 18, June 19, 2012, Commission Conference, Docket No,
100048-WU - Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, Inc.

From: Braulio Baez

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2012 5:01 PM

To: Bart Fletcher

Cc: Marshall Willis; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Andrew Maurey; Monica Brown; Patti Daniel; Jennie Lingo;
James McRoy; Paul Stallcup; Mary Anne Helton; Jennifer Crawford; Ralph Jaeger

Subject: RE: Request of Oral Modification to Item 18, June 19, 2012, Commission Conference, Docket
No. 100048-WU - Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, Inc.

Thanks, Bart. Proceed.

Sent from my Windows Phone

From: Bart Fletcher

Sent: 6/15/2012 3:47 PM

To: Braulio Baez

Cc: Marshall Willis; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Andrew Maurey; Monica Brown; Patti Daniel; Jennie Lingo;
James McRoy; Paul Stalicup; Mary Anne Helton; Jennifer Crawford; Ralph Jaeger

Subject: Request of Oral Modification to Item 18, June 19, 2012, Commission Conference, Docket No.
100048-WU - Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, Inc.

Staff requests approval to make an oral modification to Issue 22 of the
recommendation for the above-referenced item. ltem 18 relates to a PAA
rate increase request by Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida, Inc.
(Sunshine or Utility). The statutory time frame to process this case was
previously waived by Sunshine through the June 19, 2012, Commission
Conference. Subsequent to filing its recommendation, staff realized that an
issue to address the Ultility's requested uniform service availability
charges was inadvertently omitted from the recommendation. The
modification is necessary in order to keep this docket open to address the
Utility's requested uniform service availability charges. Sunshine has
agreed to waive the statutory time frame through the July 17, 2012,
Commission Conference, only with respect to the issue pertaining to its
requested uniform service availability charges. The following is staff's
requested modification to Issue 22, in type and strike format:

Issue 22: Should this docket be closed? ST s
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Recommendation: This docket should remain open to address the Ultility's requested uniform
service availability charges which will be addressed in a subsequent recommendation for the

Julv 17 2012 Commlssmn Conference Ne—-l*f—ne—pefsen—whese-euim

aeeeunt—eheuid—be—released— (Jaeger M. Brown, FIetcher)

Staff Analysis: This docket should remain open to address the Utility's requested uniform
service availability charges which will be addressed in a subsequent recommendation for the

Julv 17 2012 Commussuon Conference H—ne—persem#hese—sabsfanﬂahﬁereeis—ere—a#eeted
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